Republic of the Philippines “I"‘IHM ' | 'I' (
Department of Finance DTSO-BAC-24-0037

PRIVATIZATION AND MANAGEMENT OFFICE

01 March 2024
NOTICE OF AWARD

Ms. CATHERINE JOY SUPIL

Account Executive

Quadstar Systems OPC

Suite 203 Henrys Building, 80 Ortigas Ave
Greenhills San Juan City

Metro Manila

Dear Ms. Supil:

The Privatization and Management Office (PMO) serves this Notice of Award
(NoA) to Quadstar Systems OPC for having been declared as Lowest Calculated and
Responsive Quotation (LCRQ) for the procurement of Laptop as per Solicitation No.
PMO-24-17 in the amount of Four Hundred Nine Thousand Four Hundred Fifty-Five
pesos (Php409,455.00), inclusive of all applicable government taxes.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

ATTY. MAAN VANESSA L. DOCTOR
Chief Privatization Officer
Head of the Procuring Entity (HoPE)

Confirmed receipt as stated:

Ms. CATHEI% JOY SUPIL
Account Executive
Quadstar Systems OPC

Date: MMy ]), w2y
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